
FEATURED PROGRAM OF MARCH YOUTH MONTH AT MT. BAKER

THIS FLYER IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY, AND IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE.

School Nurse
INFORMATIONAL PARENT MEETING!!  - Wednesday, December 6th at 6:00 p.m. 
 Blaine Middle School Cafeteria. Registration forms are in the office. Sign-up ASAP for your spot on the bus! Contact Mrs. Greene in the health room for any questions or email jgreene@blainesd.org

School Nurse
Checks payable to BHS Winter Ride

School Nurse
4. Bus Fee: $90.00 (submit bus payment to school office with permission form)


